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Race Track Industry Program — The University of Arizona Race Track Industry Program offers a Bachelor’s degree with an emphasis on 
the pari-mutuel racing industry and hosts the annual Global Symposium on Racing held every December in Tucson, Arizona. 
 
University of Arizona — Established in 1885, the University of Arizona, the state's super land-grant university with two medical schools, 
produces graduates who are real-world ready through its 100% Engagement initiative. Recognized as a global leader, the UA is also a leader 
in research, bringing more than $606 million in research investment each year, and ranking 21st among all public universities. The UA is 
advancing the frontiers of interdisciplinary scholarship and entrepreneurial partnerships and is a member of the Association of American 
Universities, the 62 leading public and private research universities. It benefits the state with an estimated economic impact of $8.3 billion 
annually. 
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For Immediate Release        February 8, 2018 

 
From Equine Safety to Drug Testing –   
Dr. Mary Scollay Shared her Expertise 

with RTIP Students 
Tucson, AZ — On February 8th, the Race Track 
Industry Program had the opportunity to hear two 
lectures from Dr. Mary C. Scollay, DVM. Dr. Scollay 
currently serves as the equine medical director for the 
Kentucky Horse Racing Commission after many years 
as a regulatory veterinarian. On her second trip to 
Tucson in as many years, she spoke in the Joe Hirsch 
Speaker Series, as well as in the Advanced Racing 
Laws and Enforcement class.  

Dr. Scollay’s presentation for the Joe Hirsch Speaker 
Series centered on an examination of drug testing and 
medication regulation. She talked about the effects of 
medications, and the difficulties in discerning whether 
some therapeutic medications had a performance 
enhancing impact. Dr. Scollay also shared the results 
of her research regarding environmental contamination 
causing positive drug tests.  

In the Advanced Racing Laws and Enforcement class, Dr. Scollay spoke about the role of the regulatory 
veterinarian. She insisted that every regulatory vet had to be an unconditional advocate for the racehorse. She 
covered in depth three of the duties of the regulatory vet, which include prerace inspection, managing equine 
emergencies, and overseeing the test barn.  

While Dr. Scollay’s guest lectures were packed with intricate details of medication regulation and drug testing, 
she also included personal observations and stories from her experience. One item she told the students to 
always remember was that it is important to be a good communicator. She also shared a story of how Jack Van 
Berg helped her along the way as she started out as the regulatory veterinarian in Chicago.  
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